
St Luke the Evangelist

Parish Pastoral Council


August 12, 2021 – In Person and via Zoom Meeting

7:15 pm


Attendees: Fr. Ken, Fr. James, Gary Olson, Dana Bastian, Jennifer Joensen, Shani Wahl, Judy Jones, Jason 
Richards, Meg Schon, Josh Harry, Susan Grebasch, Mirka Deza, David Reising, Deacon Fred, Brian Werner


Opening Prayer


June Meeting Minutes weren’t sent. Shani will send via email with August minutes.


Potential New Member Introductions were made. 


The group decided to offer positions to 


• Josh Harry


• Meg Schon


• Daryl Chicoine


• Randal Gomez


• Patrick Domann


Dana, Gary and Shani are rolling off of council. Brian may stay on one more year.


Old Business


Sidewalk Status – bids were high, still trying to get done. Needs to get done prior to snow.

Parish Online Directory – Brian will help if he is able to stay on an additional year with Parish 
Council

Capital Campaign Update – we did not get the Prairie Meadows grant, we are still short about 
$250K 
Oxtoberfest Update – planning is moving forward


New Business


• Wedding Policies – change policy to include only members or members children can have 
wedding without special circumstances


• Faith Formation Update – We have 15 families doing the Family of Faith, ChristLife is happening 
this fall, David is working with Adam Storrey on 3 to thrive, grant of $1500 to move forward with 
that program, David has social potluck planned and live Jesse Tree


• Committee Updates

o Welcome Committee – 10 new families, 31 new members, 711 total parish families

o Social Concerns – Family Promise on August 17th, Tithe of the Tithe donated to Bikers for 

Babies, Meals from the Heartland and Project Fresh Start

o Liturgy – requests for all day adoration starting after Mass until 7pm


Father Ken’s comments




	 School, Building Project, Budget updates – Budgets have been set, looking ok. Fr. Ken installed 
and built a gaga ball court, we have temporary occupancy on new space, looking at having ministry fair 
in September


Next Meeting – September 9th            


Closing Prayer 



